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Affordable Access Project - Creation of Subcommittee
As part of the Harbor Commission’s review of harbor activities, Chairman William Kenney has requested the
Harbor Commission’s consideration of creating a subcommittee to consider affordable access to the harbor.

Recommendation:

1) Determine this action is exempt from the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) pursuant to
Sections 15060(c)(2) and 15060(c)(3) of the CEQA Guidelines because this action will not result in a physical
change to the environment, directly or indirectly; and

2) Determine if there is interest in creating a subcommittee and if so, who will be on the committee.
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